
As an Oregonian and parent of a middle school child in public school, I am writing to support SB 280, 
which funds the work to create and tell our inclusive history. Real history can be painful; however, truth 
is necessary to our healing and growth as a people and a state. Without the resources to change our 
existing curricula, this necessary action won't be viable.  
 
Thank you, 
Alison Goldstein 
Portland, 97215 
 
Sent from Alison's phone 
 


